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Tuesday, December 14, 2010

Free Flu Shots at The Actors Fund

 
Final Sessions for Free Flu Shots

If you are an industry professional and you haven’t gotten your free flu shot from The Actors Fund yet you have only two more sessions to do
so. The Hirschfeld Clinic is conducting its last two sessions of this season on:

Thursday, December 16 from 9:30 am - 12:30 pm
Wednesday, January 5, 2011 from 1:30 pm - 4:30 pm
Al Hirschfeld Free Health Clinic
475 West 57th Street (near 10th Avenue)

*****No reservations are needed. Don’t be left out in the cold…with the flu!****

Email: jpearl@actorsfund.org
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